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Parish Newsletter 25th/26th May 

  St Alban’s Church 
Roe Farm Lane, Derby, DE21 6ET 

www.stalbansderby.org.uk 

St Hugh’s Church 
                                   71a Derby Road, Borrowash, DE72 3HB 
                                       www.sthughsborrowash.org.uk 

Contact us: 
Stalbansoffice@dioceseofnottingham.uk 
St Alban’s Roe Farm Lane, Derby, DE21 6ET  
Tel.01332 672914  
Office, Pastoral & Mission Support: 
Kay-Lee 07935 609769  
Mon 10-2pm, Tues 10-3pm, Fri 10-3pm 
For Mass Intentions, Admin & any bookings for St 
Alban’s   
Bookings for St Hugh’s contact Lisa Radford 
Tel: 07507418268  lisaradford16@gmail.com 
Newsletter items 
stalbansnewsletter@dioceseofnottingham.uk   

Priest: Fr Roji Alex MSFS 
Roji.alex@dioceseofnottingham.uk  
Deacon: Juan Carlos Valer 
deacon.jcv@gmail.com  
Safeguarding: 
St Alban’s  
Christianne: 07513725329 
Christianne.sammutPSR@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

St Hugh’s Margaret:  
Margaret.burnsPSR@dioceseofnottingham.uk  

Hospital 
Support 
In an emergency 
call The Royal 
Derby Hospital on 
01332 340131 for 
the On-Call 
Catholic Chaplain 
 

Safeguarding The new “Parish Safeguarding Handbook” can be accessed from the Diocese Website 
https://www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/departments/safegarding One copy is at the back of church  

Scripture Readings – 8th Week of Ordinary Time 
Online Readings at www.universalis.com/mass 
 

Our Sanctuary Lamp at St Alban’s burns this week: 
Deceased  members of the Staniland Family 

BIGGUNS AND LITTLUNS 11.00am-1.00pm A group for all ages. An opportunity to meet new people and enjoy 
watching the children explore and play. We do activities for the children and the adults should they wish to join in. 
But it’s also fine for you to sit back and relax with a coffee and cake.   @ St Alban’s Parish Hall.  

  St Alban’s 
St Alban’s Holy Gift Shop is open after Mass every 
Sunday in the parish hall.  A place to buy cards, gifts, 
etc.Come and take a look.We accept card and cash. 

St Hugh’s  
St Hugh’s have a piety stall available in the meeting room 
with various religious items on sale. Please go and have a 
look after Mass.  Sunday coffee mornings after Mass.  

 
 

Derby Deanery Youth Choir - For children aged 7 upwards every Tuesday 6:30pm until 7.15pm @ St Alban’s 
Church. (£1 a week) Derby Deanery Choir for adults every Tuesday 7.30pm until 8.30pm (£2 a week) no audition 
– just lots of great singing! Contact Jo for more info 07745 517371 
 
 

Dr Cyprian Blamires OCDS will speak during a Retreat Day The Woman at the Well on Saturday 30th September, 
from 12.15pm, at the Rosmini Centre (LE7 4SJ). For more information contact Sister Paulette on 07825 040375.  
 
St Hugh’s Children’s liturgy are looking for volunteers to help with Childrens liturgy. Anyone wishing to 
help/volunteer please contact Caroline After Mass.  All welcome -  Zumba classes: fun and low impact classes 
take place every Friday in the parish hall from 10.30-11.15. Come along for a fun gentle workout. All welcome. 
Wellness Wednesday: There will be no wellness Wednesday coffee morning on 29th May due to Bank holiday, but 
will resume on June 26th 9.30-11.30 until July 31st, none in August. 
 

The St Vincent de Paul Charity at St Alban’s We are delighted to announce that we have started a new St Vincent 
de Paul Society (SVP) group in St Alban’s parish.  Our work will be varied and could include providing support to 
those who are suffering from loneliness, those who are sick or housebound, helping families struggling to afford 
food and fuel costs, plus a host of other acts of kindness and support for day to day issues. 
We ask that you keep us in your prayers, and if you know of anyone in our community who could benefit from 
support from the SVP, please get in touch (see details below) – all calls are confidential.  Also, if you would like to 
support our work by donating to parish SVP work or wish to enquire about becoming an SVP volunteer, we would 
be delighted to hear from you. We will be speaking about this after Mass on 8th/9th June and will be holding a retiring 
collection after these Masses to raise funds. Please speak to Catherine Williams, call 07984 283382, or email 
stalbansderbysvp@hotmail.com. For further information about the work of the SVP, then please visit our website  
www.svp.org.uk  
 
Diocese of Nottingham annual Pilgrimage to Walsingham.  Saturday 15th June 2024 – Please see poster 
 

Eighth Week of Ordinary Time 
Sunday Mass at St Alban’s is streamed at www.youtube.com/@stalbansderby 

Exposition of the blessed sacrament will be half an hour before each weekday mass starts. 
Confessions half an hour before weekday mass at St Alban’s and St Hugh’s 

 

Day & Date Place Time Event Mass Intention  

Sat 25th May    St. Alban’s 6.30pm Mass Rita Foulk RIP 

Sunday 26th  
The Most Holy Trinity 

St Hugh’s  

St Alban’s 

9.00am 

10.30am 

Mass 

Mass               

Josie McVeigh RIP  

Mary & Luke McCabe RIP 

Monday 27th        
St. Augustine of Cant. 

St Alban’s 
 

10.00am Mass Joe & Gerard Beaky RIP 

Wed 29th      
Feria 

St Hugh’s 
 

10.00am Mass Tony &Anna Kelleway 

Thursday 30th          
Our Lord Jesus Christ 

St Alban’s 
 

6.30pm Mass Joy Rath RIP 

Friday 31st    
Visitation of Bl. V. Mary 

St Hugh’s 
 

10.00am Mass Stanley Addison RIP 

Saturday 1st                St Alban’s 6.30pm Mass Deceased members of  
Stone Family 

Sunday 2nd  
Corpus Christi 

St Hugh’s 9.00am 
 

Mass Bobby Stewart RIP 

St Alban’s 10.30am Mass Carmelina Anzelmo RIP 

Please pray for Frank Powell who died on 30th April and whose funeral will take place on Thursday 6th June at 
1.15pm at St Alban’s and Josannne (Joan) Burke who died on 13th May whose funeral will be on Wednesday 
5th June at 1pm. 

A reflection from Pope Francis for the Year of Prayer, Trinity Sunday: Prayer leads us 
into the life of the Holy Trinity, into the eternal mystery of God’s love, which is the source and joy of the 
entire universe. Conscious of our unworthiness of so great a gift, we, like the disciples, can cry out “Lord, 
teach us to pray” (Luke 11:1). Jesus teaches us not only the words to use in prayer, but shows us the 
boundless mercy of the Father. May our prayer draw us ever more fully into the loving communion of the 
Father, the Son and the Holy Spirit. To read the full reflection and find more resources at 
dioceseofnottingham.uk/yearofprayer 
Young Adults in the Diocese of Nottingham  For all the latest Young Adult events (aimed at 18-35 year 
olds) visit dioceseofnottingham.uk/events or contact charles.archer@dioceseofnottingham.uk 
• Restoring Pugin Young Adults Forum: the young adults of the diocese have been invited to Saint 

Barnabas Cathedral, Nottingham on Tuesday 4th June for an evening to discuss the ongoing Restoring 
Pugin project.  Food is provided and the evening is from 6:30pm – 8:30pm.  Sign up on the diocesan 
website. 

• Young Adults in Walsingham: The diocesan young adult group is travelling to Walsingham overnight on 
15th / 16th June, joining the Diocese of Nottingham on the annual pilgrimage.  For costs and more 
information visit www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/events/walsingham-2024-young-adults-pilgrimage 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Sun 2nd June  
Sun 16th June  
Sun 23rd June 7pm 
Sun 14th July 

First Holy Communion 
Confirmation 
Summer Concert 
Mass on the Grass   

 
  
St Alban’s 
St. Alban’s 
 

If you would like to take part in the Summer Concert, please contact Lynne Derry 07712 
236041 
 
 

 

 
 

Parish 
Donations 
St Hugh’s 

 

 

St Alban’s 
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